
LOST & FOUND  
As we get the building ready for the remodel, we’re cleaning things out! Please 

check the Lost & Found located in the main hallway in front of the map if 
you’re missing your Bible, sunglasses, or any other belongings. There’s also a 

table of leftover items we no longer need, so please feel free to 
take what you like. 

EXCITING CHAOS  
We are about to enter a time of “exciting chaos” here at TBC as our  

re-modeling of the children’s ministry area takes place! Beginning NEXT 
SUNDAY our children’s ministry will be moving to the Creekside Center and 

adult classes will be moving to Thornton Elementary across the street.  
Stay tuned for details on the when and where for adults! 

SUMMER SERVICE OPPORTUNITY  
Our Children’s Ministry is in need of 23 Sunday School volunteers this 

summer. This is a great way to minister and serve our kids! 

9:30 ... Nursery: 1, Elementary: 8, His Kids: 2 
11:00 ... Nursery: 3, Preschool: 3, Elementary: 4, His Kids: 2 

Pick up a handout from the Currents Rack to sign up! 

SUMMER SCHEDULE 
Just a reminder for all you early birds, there will be no 8:15 a.m. service 

beginning next Sunday, June 4th! It will resume in August. 

IMPACT FOOD VOLUNTEERS  
Thanks so much for so many of you being willing to serve this year through 
Impact! Our host homes and outreach hosts are full! We still need just a few 
more drivers and many to help with food and TBC Carnival on June 16. You 

can still sign up in the lobby at the impact booth or on the TBC website! 
Pick up a list of Host Homes from our Currents Racks! Start thinking about 
which clubs your kids will attend, and pray about neighbors you can invite 

to come. 

WOMEN’S WORSHIP NIGHT  
Women, join us for a night of worship on Wednesday, June 21 at 6:30 p.m. in 
the Creekside Center. Gloria Furman and Caroline Cobb will lead us in story 

and song through the book of Ephesians. RSVP on the Events tab of the 
women's page of the website.  

Congratulations to David & Anna Tranum-Kessler on their new baby boy! 
James Harry was born May 19 weighing 7 lbs 7 oz and 18.5” long. 

Pray for the family of David Kidwell as he passed away last week. 
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Tim Cartwright              RELENTLESS LOVE #6            May 28, 2017 
Junior High Pastor 

THE PERSISTENT LOVE OF GOD 
Hosea 14 

 Repentance is a return to a __________, not a set of __________. 

 Repentance requires an _________________ of guilt. 

 Mercy is ________________ or ________________  shown toward 

someone whom it is within one’s power to _________ or ________.  
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